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Dear Len, 

March 2, 1976 

First of all, I want to thank you for coming down to the Mount. It 
was very good speaking with you and I thought it was a fruitful meeting. 

Last Wednesday, February 25, we had a faculty meeting. On the agenda 
was a discussion of Ed Dudzinski. Let me begin by saying that, as I told you, 
our faculty had some misgivings about Ed concerning his following of the di­
rections we. had given him. As I mentioned to you, he has become very involved in 
the College and over a period of time I've reminded him again and again to become 
more involved in the Seminary community. He seems to make some progress but 
doesn't seem to be totally involved in the community. I shared with the faculty 
the fact that you had some misgivings about him also" and that we had mutually 
felt that his Ordination to Diaconate should be put off until some time after a 
good experience in a normal parish situation. The faculty agreed unanimo~sly that 
this should be done. Therefore, s·ometime this week I'm going to see Ed and tell 
him that we have suggested that he not be ordained in the spring. I will tell 
h.im that we further will suggest that he be assigned to a normal parish situation 
this sununer within the Diocese of Wilmington which will be unlike previous summers 
at beach parishes. After a full evaluation from the pastor or his supervisor in 
this parish concerning his ability to relate ,·lith the priests and adults in the 
parish and his ability to follow directions, then will we suggest that he be 
ordained to the Diaconate. 

call me. 
If you wish any further information on this, please do not hesitate to 

With every good wish, I remain 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

\\~\'~~ 
Rev. Harry J. Flynn 
Rector 


